
 

 
Automotive Service Technician Publishing Notes 2022-23 

All Automotive Service Technician ILMs will be reviewed in the coming months in preparation for 
an extensive content update project occurring over the next 2-3 years. The ILM office will be 
providing more information at the 2023 Alberta Transportation Trades Instructor Conference at 
Northwestern Polytechnic from June 26th to June 29th.   
 
All outstanding content updates and maintenance items will be addressed as part of this 
development project. As a result, there are no updates to the AST ILMs for the 2022/23 year.  
 
All-Trades Product Update: Due to changes resulting from the new Skilled Trades and 
Apprenticeship Education Act, the content within Alberta’s Industry Network and 
Apprenticeship Training Program modules, are no longer valid. When the provincial 
apprenticeship system changes are final, these products will be updated accordingly.  
Until then, they are not available to order. 
 
Please continue submitting your feedback and comments on AST content. 

For more information on the ILM Comments and QA Maintenance process, please visit our 
website: 

• ILM Maintenance : https://www.ilmlearning.ca/ilm-maintenance 
• Comments: https://www.ilmlearning.ca/comments 
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